
RUDRA THE PRACTICAL SCHOOL  

Circular  

                                                   Date: 24th September, 2024 

     

Dear Parent,   

Greetings!!  

  

  
  

“May the bright colors and high spirits of Navratri bless your year with success, 
prosperity and happiness.”  

 
 

Pleased to announce Rudra The Practical School is organizing a 

Navaratri Free Workshop for parents from Pre-Nursery to 12th grade at 

the school premises from 25th Sep. to 28th Sep. 2024  

            This event is exclusively for our school's parents, offering a 

wonderful opportunity to participate in the festive celebrations. 

 

 
 Date: 25 th sep to 28 th sep 2024 

                                                  Time: 2:35 pm to 3:35 pm  

                                                  Venue: School Premises 

 

 

Contact for more information 

School no.:7841870700 

Activity I/C:7588475490 

 

 

Regards 

Rudra School  



 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


